
Operations Department   
 

 

Date:  May 3, 2023 

From: Sydnee Rivest, CET, Engineering Technologist - Development 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – May 17, 2023 – A/18/2023 

Operations has reviewed A/18/2023 - 538 Blanchard Drive application and offer the 
following comments: 

Comments 
 

• The applicant shall adhere to setbacks from municipal drain outlined In 
Lakeshore’s Zoning By-law 

• All Engineering comments on the proposal shall be addressed during Site Plan 
Control.  

 
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Engineering & Infrastructure Division.  
Sydnee Rivest, CET, rcji 
Engineering Technologist – Development  


